
General Committee Meeting 6 Nov 1915  

 

Present, Mr H G Hall presided.  

Messrs T F Kershaw, G Robson, R Whitworth, C P Glazebrook, A Morris & Slatter 

 

Minutes of previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

House Committee Report. The question of decorating the kitchen was left open until next month. Mr 

Glazebrook was asked to obtain samples and prices of linoleum for covering the kitchen floor. 

 

Greens Committee Report. 

It was decided to order sufficient vermol (1½ tons) to treat all the greens, not to cost £10 

 

Mr Morris gave notice that at the next meeting he would propose a local rule be adopted giving the 

option of replaying a stroke which hits the fence surrounding a green. 

 

It was decided that the lower end of the green 12 be banked up. 

 

Mr C P Glazebrook was appointed a member of the Greens and Handicap Committees. 

 

Handicap Committee Report: The Committee decided to order three dozen more competition 

spoons. 

 

Mr Kershaw moved that ladies be allowed to commence play at three o’ clock on Saturdays until the 

end of February. Seconded by Mr Whitworth. The proposal was put to the meeting and carried. 

 

It was decided that a notice be displayed called the attention of members that it was the etiquette 

of golf to allow a party who had been invited to pass, to get beyond reach before resuming play. 

 

It was decided that the gratitude of the Club be expressed to Mr Brown for his great interest and the 

work he had done on its behalf. 

 

The resignations of Dr Hughes and Miss Marsland were accepted. 

 

It was decided that the loan to the Club by the late Dr Graeme Hamilton be repaid to his executor. 

 

The following were elected members of the Club:  

Miss Annie Ridyard of Croft House, Broadoak Road, Hurst. Proposed by Mr F Moss and seconded by 

Miss B Earnshaw and Mrs Harold Ridyard of Mayville, Henrietta St Ashton proposed by Mr F Moss and 

seconded by Mrs F Moss. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Greens Committee Meeting 27 Nov 1915 

 

Present: Mr H G Hall presided. Drs Bleasdale and Ross. Messrs Glazebrook, Robson & Slatter. 

 

It was decided that Mr Glazebrook be appointed to supervise the work on the course until the end of 

March. 

It was decided to order more lime, sufficient to cover the rest of the greens which have not been so 

treated. 

Decided to order 500 3” inch drain tiles to drain No 6 green and the first fairway. 

It was arranged that during the winter months the men should start work at 8.30 a.m. and finish at 4 

p.m. during December and January but that in future they should work until 6 p.m. through the 

months when daylight lasts that long 

 

 

H G Hall 

 

 


